TOWN OF

WHITCHURCH-STOUFFVILLE

111 Sandiford Drive, Stouffville, ON L4A 0Z8

4 December 2013

Denis Kelly, Regional Clerk
Regional Municipality of York
17250 Yonge Street
Newmarket, ON L3Y 621

Dear Mr. Kelly,

Customer Service Centre: 905-640-1900
Toll Free: 1-855-642-TOWN (8696)
Automated: 905-640-1910

Toll Free: 1-855-642-TOWS (8697)

Fax: 905-640-7957

www.townofws.ca

RE: Regional Council Representation Ontario Regulation 279/13- City of Vaughan

The Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville received a correspondence from The Regional Municipality
of York, dated October 24, 2013, requesting Council to provide consent by December 18, 2013
to a by-law to change the composition and size of Regional Council by increasing the number of

members from The Corporation of the City of Vaughan from four to five.

Please be advised that Council discussed the matter at its meeting held on December 3, 2013

and adopted the following resolution:

MOVED by Councillor Smith
SECONDED by Councillor Bannon

1) THAT Council of the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville is opposed to a by-law changing
the composition and size of Regional Council by increasing the number of members

from The Corporation of the City of Vaughan from four to five;

2) AND THAT a copy of this resolution be sent to the Regional Clerk.

CARRIED

Yours truly,

Michele Kennedy
Town Clerk

c.c. Mayor Emmerson, Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville
Donna McLarty, Clerk, Town of Richmond Hill

John Leach, Clerk, Town of Aurora

Jeffrey Abrams, Clerk, City of Vaughan

Kathryn Smyth, Clerk, Township of King

Fernando Lamanna, Clerk, Town of East Gwillimbury
Andrew Brouwer, Clerk, Town of Newmarket

Yvonne Aubichon, Clerk, Town of Georgina

Kim Kitteringham, Clerk, City of Markham
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